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March 11, 2016

Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary

Administration/Docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: PUCO Case No. 15-2021-GA-CSS

Dear Ms. McNeal,

The purpose of this letter is to provide a status update on the Complaint by Mr.

Zoraba Ross against Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc. ("Columbia"). Columbia has been in

regular contact with Mr. Ross in regards to settling his Complaint. We have an agreement

in principle on a settlement and Columbia will continue to work with Mr. Ross to finalize

the details of the settlement. Columbia intends to help Mr. Ross restore his property to

its previous condition once the season turns and the weather provides an opportunity for

the restoration work to commence. Once Columbia and Mr. Ross have finalized a

settlement, a motion to dismiss will be filed in this docket.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/s/ Joseph M. Clark____

Joseph M. Clark

Sr. Counsel

cc: Mr. Zoraba Ross; Attorney Examiner James Lynn

290 W. Nationwide Blvd.
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Direct: 614.460.6988
Fax: 614.460.8403
josephclark@nisource.com
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